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FUND THE FUN!

PTA FUNDRAISING


JERSEY MIKE’S 
FUNDRAISER

The Bourne PTA 
thanks Jersey 
Mike’s of Bourne 
for our first BMS 
Free Sub day. 87 
out of 500 
coupons were 
redeemed. Stay 
tuned for our next 
Free Sub Day 
event!


DONATE YOUR 
TEXTILES TO PTA!

Textiles are 
banned from 
disposal in MA, 
but it’s easy to 
donate at our bins 
at each school! 
Money raised 
helps fund 
scholarships for 
BHS seniors! We 
accept shoes, 
clothes, stuffed 
animals, and more. 
Just make sure 
items are clean & 
bagged.

BIS ALL-STAR REVUE

The big show is almost 
here! Friday 2/9 at 6pm 
and Sat. 2/10 at 1pm.

2/9

BES PTA FAMILY FUN 
NIGHT


Save the date! More 
details coming soon.

01/11

Santa’s workshop & 
holiday fair

This year, our annual holiday event at 
Bourne Middle School featured over 30 
vendors and crafters, face-painting, photos 
with Santa, crafts, cookies, kids-only 
shopping, and more! The PTA would like to 
thank all the participating vendors, donors, 
volunteers, and student “elves” who helped make 
Santa’s Workshop a big success.


Thank You Everyone!!!
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8TH GRADE DANCE

Get ready to party with 
DJ Billy, 6-8pm at BMS. 
Tickets will be on sale 
after the holiday for $5

1/12

We had a blast at our annual Glow Run on Nov 14th! 
Chilly temps didn’t stop the fun with lights and hot 

cocoa on the field. 


Also, thank you to everyone who attended this month’s 
PTA family event, Snowmen at Night on Dec 14th! 

Next PTA Family Night Event - Thurs Jan. 11th


The PTA’s Book Nook is back! Once a month, 
Bournedale Elementary students can buy a book for $1 

during lunch. Next Book Nook - Thurs Jan. 25th

STARS ARE BRIGHT AT BES!

NOVEMBER HIGHLIGHTS
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          Hey 8TH GRADE  

          families!

          Don’t MISS THIS!

The PTA is excited to once again host 
our annual 8th Grade Winter Dance at 
BMS!


Enjoy snacks at the candy bar, grab a 
few friends for pictures at the photo 
booth, and hit the dance floor! The 
incomparable DJ Billy will be spinning 
the tunes from 6-8pm.


This is a drop-off event for BMS 8th 
Graders Only. Casual or dressy attire, 
but note that heels are not allowed 
as they can damage the gym floor.


Tickets go on sale right after the 
holiday break, just $5 cash or 
Venmo @Bourne-PTA. (Be sure to 
include your student’s name in the 
comments.)

Favorite things are back!

Our popular database is back and the friendly 

scout elves here at Bourne PTA have been 
updating the list (and checking it twice)... 


Find favorite colors, flowers, candy, restaurants, 
classroom wish-lists and more! Completely 
optional, but if you're in need of ideas, visit 

today and check back, as we continue to 
gather and publish updates for 2023!

Click to Visit Favorite Things

http://bournepta.weebly.com/favorite-things.html
http://bournepta.weebly.com/favorite-things.html
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NEXT MEETINGS: JAN 10TH  6:30-7:30 AT BMS

From family activities, book fairs, field trips, and fundraisers, the 
Bourne PTA always has something fun coming up! Connect with 
us on social media, reach out, or, better yet, get the inside 
scoop at our monthly meetings at the BMS library. All are 
welcome and childcare is provided.


bournepta.weebly.com bournepta@gmail.com

       SPECIAL OFFER FROM IVY    

       MATH FOR BHS FAMILIES!

Is Your Child On Track in Math?

IvyMath is providing Bourne High families with a 
free online tutoring session, in-depth parent 
conference, and custom learning plan. Register at: 
IvyMath.com/Boost


ABOUT BOURNE PTA

We are Bourne parents, caregivers, educators, and 
community members serving all four of our public 
schools. We organizes and funds activities and field 
trips, provides support for our teachers and schools, 
and promotes family engagement, quality 
education, student health, and safety.


WE NEED YOU!

Help enrich our school experience and be a voice 
for not only your student, but all! You can choose 
how you want to be involved. Whether just a little, 
or a lot, it’s up to you! We are a team and becoming 
a Bourne PTA member helps us do more together. 


PTA is easy! We meet just once per month on the 
second Wednesday, from 6:30-7:30pm in the BMS 
Library/Media Center. All are welcome to join or 
attend! There is a $10 single membership fee or 
$15 for two.


CLICK HERE TO JOIN TODAY


Tina Jackson

PTA President


Linda Dupuis

PTA Vice President


Holly Loverro

Secretary


Pam Kaufman

Membership


Heather Rauch

BHS Committee


Lindsay Lapham

Treasurer


Kristin Tarantino &

Pam Kaufman

BMS Committee


Jen Canfield & 

Maria Allen

BIS Committee


Jenn Mello

Kaylee Karas

BES Committee


Jessica Banis

Communications


MEET OUR PTA BOARD!
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